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Note to File 

To: Parties 
 

Re: Tłı̨chǫ All-Season Road Project – corrections to measure 6-3 in 
August 15 response and Ministerial references 

 
On August 15th, 2018, the Review Board submitted its recommended revisions to the GNWT 
and Responsible Ministers, in response to proposed modifications of Tłı̨chǫ All-Season Road 
Environmental Assessment measures.   
 
The following paragraph was inadvertently omitted from the wording of measure 6-3 on 
pages 11,12,15 and 18 of the attachment to the August 15th, 2018 letter:  
 

“The developer will make funding available to the parties to support this 
consultation and collaboration. The developer will submit a draft and a final plan 
as described below. Once approved, the developer will operate in accordance with 
the plan.” 

 
No modifications were proposed to this paragraph by GNWT-Lands and Responsible 
Ministers. It remains unchanged as part of measure 6-3.  The corrected version of the letter 
has been uploaded to the public registry. 
 
In addition, the Review Board is clarifying that its references to the GNWT’s consult-to-modify 
process refers to the GNWT Minister of Lands and Responsible Ministers’ consult-to-modify 
process.   
 
 
 
 
 

http://reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/Review%20Board%20response%20to%20GNWT-%20TASR%20Consult%20to%20Modify%20Aug%2015%202018.pdf

